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March 19, 2020 

 

To the patrons of the Brown County Water Improvement District No. 1: 

 

In an effort to limit the spread of the COVID-19 virus, the District is following guidelines set by 

the CDC. The health and safety of the District’s customers, its employees and the area it serves 

are its priority.  

 

Effective immediately: 

 

The District will not issue fishing tournament permits to be held at Lake Brownwood until 

further notice per the county wide disaster declaration.  

 

All current fishing tournaments scheduled will be cancelled. 

 

The District highly encourages you to drop payments in the drop box located at the front of its 

main office, the Administration Building, located at 501 East Baker in Brownwood. Your 

payment must have information identifying the account to be credited attached to it. 

 

For all questions and inquiries, please call the main office at 325.643.2609.  

 

The District’s website is: bcwid.org 

 

Thank you for your cooperation during these trying times.  
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